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Attention: Mr. M. L. Armstrong

Re: Leonard State No. 2

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of April 9, 1963, I want to apologize for
the delay in replying. I wanted to make sure of the facts and it took
longer than I expected to get all my information.

The last report (Form C-103) we filed, on March 3, 1959, we indi-
cated the well was to be temporarily plugged and abandoned, with the in-
tention of possibly using the well as a water source well for a water
flood project.

On March 17, 1959 we sold and released the well and the forty (40)
acres the Leonard State No. 2 was located on. The description of the
property being as follows: SE/L - NE/U of Section 21, T-17-S, R-29-E,
Eddy County, New Mexico.

I have not been able to find out if the wsll is still plugged or
if 1t is being used. We sold the well to Leonard 0il Company whose
address is Box 708 in Roswell, New Mexico.

If our company can furnish any information or be of any more
assistance, please contact us.

Sincerely,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

JAD:1t C

ce: David H. Rainey
P. 0. Box 1492
El Paso, Texas
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